
 

 

Statement of The Law Society of Hong Kong on 

proposals under rule 7(a) of the Trainee Solicitors’ Rules 

 

The Law Society has been considering proposals on the examinations required, set or 

approved under rule 7(a) of the Trainee Solicitors’ Rules.  Advance notice will be given 

regarding relevant proposals which, in any event, will not be implemented in the 

academic year of 2019/2020. 
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